
               
              
                
               

   

           
                
              

             
             

               
   

                
                

             
                
                  
                

                 
      


	It is our pleasure to nominate Ms. Debbie Cobb, library supervisor for the Marx Library Interlibrary Loan department, for the Employee of the Quarter program. Ms. Cobb consistently goes beyond what is expected of a staff employee in service of the University of South Alabama'sstudents and faculty, providing service that establishes her department as a leader in interlibrary loan in the stateofAlabama.

